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Colonel Gregory J. 

Ford 

David J. Stoldt 3/30/2020 USAG POM’s Water Credit Status 
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Operations 
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Arlene Tavani

From: Hardgrave, Sarah x7876 <HardgraveS@co.monterey.ca.us>
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2020 12:20 PM
To: Arlene Tavani; jswendseid@shermanhoward.com
Cc: 100-District 5 (831) 647-7755
Subject: RE: TODAY'S MPWMD Emergency Declaration Public Records Requests

FlwUp: -1

Dear Mr. Swendseid: 

Thank you for your comments to Supervisor Adams about the MPWMD meeting that is happening right now. I am 
including Arlene Tavani at MPWMD in this response so that your comments can be part of the meeting record. 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Hardgrave  
Policy Analyst 
Office of Supervisor Mary L. Adams 
County of Monterey, District 5 
Phone:  831-647-7755 

Connect with Mary 
- on Facebook
- via E-Newsletter

From: Swendseid, John O. <jswendseid@shermanhoward.com>  
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2020 10:03 AM 
To: 100-District 5 (831) 647-7755 <district5@co.monterey.ca.us> 
Subject: MPWMD Emergency Declaration Public Records Requests 

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender 
and know the content is safe. ]  
Dear Honorable Supervisor Adams:  

I am e-mailing you about an item on the agenda for the Monterey Peninsula Water Management 
District today.  It is a Declaration of Emergency, which is attached.    I recognize (who doesn’t) 
that an Emergency exists now.    The declaration says, though, “Because non-essential personnel 
must shelter in place, the District may be unable to timely respond to requests for public records, or meet 
other deadlines, including those under the Permit Streamlining Act”  This seems to imply that the 
District has determined that timely compliance with open records requests and other matters are 
not “Essential Government Functions” under the Health Department’s Order.  (Under the order, 
each government is able to determine its “Essential Governmental Functions and Services”). 

I hope the District does not determine that compliance with open records requests  is not an 
essential governmental function.  It sems to me we have to keep our democracy alive in this 
Emergency, and compliance with public records requests is very much a part of that.  While I 
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recognize this is an Emergency, I urge you to remove the sentence quoted above  i.e., to take 
out the part of the Declaration of Emergency about not timely complying with public records 
requests, and continue to have staff work on those requests in order to comply with the timing 
requirements. 

Thank-you for your time and representation of me and everyone else in District 5. 

John Swendseid 
    24712 Dolores St. 
    Carmel, CA 93923 
    Ph. 831-624-2722 
    Cell:  702-498-3686 
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